
Notification Regarding Photos

During the Adirondack and/or Marine Studies programs, your son or daughter may have the opportunity to 
have their photo taken and/or written work published in connection with this program. Your child’s photo, 
program work and/or name may be featured in newspapers, BOCES’ publications and on the BOCES’ website, 
or used by requesting organizations (TV, print media, etc.) for programming, i.e., backup and their news 
stories. 

Only if you do NOT want your child’s picture, name, or schoolwork to be used – please complete, sign and 
return this form prior to departure.  Also share this information with your child, so that they will know to avoid 
pictures if necessary. 

	 Student’s Name ___________________________________

	 Parent/Guardian Signature___________________________________

	 Date___________________________________
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